NEWS FROM LA ESCUELITA - MARCH 2018

The Construction Is Almost Done

For all the time of the construction of the second floor, the workers have used ladders to go up, instead of building a stairway. Why? Because they could take the ladder down when children were at the



school, so they wouldn't climb up before the protective railings were installed. Now the stairway is being installed. The rooms upstairs are ready. The upstairs rooms will soon be ready for occupancy.

Since the school year has already started, these rooms will be used mainly for special events at first. **THANK YOU** to all of those people and groups that contributed to make this addition possible.

The Doctors Are Coming



And Also the Nurses

Yes, again this year Evangelical Community Hospital of Lewisburg, Pennsylvania has helped us put together a team of Doctors, Physician's Assistants, Nurses and Helpers who will perform a full physical on every child. The hospital has also raised the money that will be needed for follow-up care for any problems that may be found.

This wonderful outreach is financed entirely by the hospital and the participants. **THANK YOU** to all of them for their love and care.

Look For Us Online www.littleschoolnicaraqua.com

Facebook - LaEscuelitaNicaragua YouTube - La Escuelita Nicaragua

A Very Special Child

Luis is a child with special needs. He is behind his age group in both knowledge and emotional development. At 11 years old, he has just now started pre-school, and he enjoys all the games and activities of the 4 and 5 year olds in his classes.



Other schools in the area refused to take him because he is so much bigger than the children he plays with. But Luis is a very gentle boy, eager to help, and happy to have the friends that he has made at the school.

Donations Can Be Sent To

CEPAD-USA

c/o Beverly Kirkman

5605 Groomsbridge Court

Raleigh, NC 27612